

Welcome back to the new terms and to this month's Wood Ley Math's newsletter.

We aim to produce a monthly maths newsletter telling you all about what we are doing in school.

This month, our focus is 'Maths at home'









Oak National Academy

Maths at Home

There are a number of useful websites and apps that we encourage the children to use at home to support their maths learning. Here is a bit more about them.

Times Table Rockstars

The children will have individual logins and instructions for using times table rockstars given to them by their teachers. This website or app is a fun, interactive and competitive way of learning times tables, which we know is such an important part of maths!

https://ttrockstars.com/

Prodigy Maths

The children will be given logins for Prodigy Maths at school. Prodigy maths is a fun adventure game which tests the children's maths skills. They can complete quests and earn rewards!

https://sso.prodigygame.com/game/start?rid=3869cead-2c02-447e-bd03f8fdb1d070b8

DB Primary

DB Primary can be used in a number of different ways. The children will have their own 'page' where they can access English and Maths games and activities. Again, the children will be given their own logins and passwords for this site.

https://woodley-suffolk.secure-dbprimary.com

Oak National Academy

During the National Lockdown earlier in the year, the government funded the Oak National Academy, which is an online classroom where you can get access to lesson videos, resources and ideas. In the event of another lockdown, this is one of the websites we would signpost you to use at home. https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-key-stage

Maths Selfies

Maths is all around us! In fact, it's unavoidable. With that in mind, we'd love to share photos of your children using maths in everyday life. We're calling them Maths Selfies!

Please send in your Maths Selfies showing the children using maths outside of school and in everyday life. This could be counting money in a shop, measuring and weighing when cooking, measuring the length of something, or anything else you can think of to do with maths. Please email your maths selfie to:

admin@woodley.suffolk.sch.uk or if your child is in KS2 then you could send it in via class dojo.